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The Cambridge Law Review (CLR) is an independent legal publication run by students of the
University of Cambridge which aims to provide a forum for the discussion of contemporary and cutting-
edge legal issues. The first and second volumes of the CLR can be accessed on HeinOnline or at
www.cambridgelawreview.org/issues, and our third volume, which will be launched in October 2018

will be made available online soon as well.

2. We welcome contemporary submissions on issues relating to all common law jurisdictions, or
those with a former connection to the English common law; European law; international law;
comparative pieces; as well as interdisciplinary legal scholarship that has regard to economics and
political studies. We do consider purely jurisprudential or historical pieces on a case-by-case basis.
Despite being a journal run by students of English law, we do not evince a preference for submissions
relating to English law; our most important criteria for publication is that your submission relates to a
contemporary legal issue and provides critical insight into the area of law you have chosen. Submissions

from students, academics, and practitioners are equally welcome.

3. The CLR is now inviting submissions for the first issue of Volume IV which will be published
in mid-March 2019. The submission window for Volume IV, Issue 1 is from 20 August 2018 until 28
December 2018, and the outcome of submissions will be made known by the end of January 2019. To

view our eligibility criteria and make your submission, visit: www.cambridgelawreview.org/submit.

4. Welook forward to receiving your submissions.
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